

BOARD OF ETHICS CITY OF CHICAGO

PUBLIC NOTICE

Public Notice is hereby given that the Monday, April 13 meeting of the Board of Ethics has been cancelled due to the public health crisis.

The Board is looking into finding a technological solution that will enable it to hold public meetings in conformance with relevant Gubernatorial Executive Orders, the IL Open Meetings Act (5 ILCS 120 et seq.), and the confidentiality requirements of the City's Governmental Ethics Ordinance.

Stay safe!

If you have questions, please contact the Board at 312-744-9660 or email our Executive Director at steve.berlin@cityofchicago.org.

Stoppes

Steven I. Berlin, Executive Director